

TERM 3 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 6 SEPTEMBER 2024



FROM THE DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS & WELLBEING - JUNIOR SCHOOL

Encouraging children to think beyond their own needs and give to others fosters empathy and a sense of community. It helps them understand that their actions can positively impact those around them, cultivating a mindset of generosity and social responsibility. By learning to share and contribute, children build stronger relationships and develop a deeper appreciation for the well-being of others, which ultimately enriches their own lives and the world they live in. This is our hope in the Junior School; that we can help our students develop these essential skills through our Manners Matter and House programs. Once again we welcome our partnership with Operation Christmas Child and sincerely thank Mrs Agostino for her ongoing support. Our goal is to send 400 boxes ... will you play your part?

For more on this please see Operation Christmas Child article in this edition of The Way.

Mrs Kylie Singles

Director of Operations & Wellbeing - Junior School